
RE: Blue Book Committee Report – November 30, 2017 

The Blue Book Committee is still meeting three times per month.   

We are continuing to edit for grammatical and spelling errors as well as content.   We recently received 

19 personal stories from Scotland and are beginning to go through them. Currently 11 have been chosen 

for review and inclusion into the revised Blue Book.    

We have started discussing how to go about arranging the book and planning to discuss the Table of 

Contents page within the next couple of months.  

Sincerely, 

Arlene R/Blue Book Committee Chair 

 

 

 


